
 

This week in Beech Class… 

English 

In English this week we have started to learn 

about plays. On Tuesday, we thought about 

the differences between live theatrical  

performances and films. We talked about all 

of the different people that are needed to 

make a film and to put on a play. We looked at 

some backstage footage from West End shows 

and shared our experiences of going to the 

theatre. On Wednesday, we learned about the 

features of a play script and the children had a 

go at dramatizing a short scene using a script. 

 

Maths 

This week we finished our unit on mass and 

capacity and began our second look for this 

year at fractions. The children are learning to 

add and subtract fractions. We have found 

that it helps to think of the denominator as 

the ‘thing’ that we are adding or subtracting 

so that we remember to just add and subtract 

the numerator. 

 

History 

The children have completed their  

learning about monuments by writing and  

illustrating postcards from Merrivale. 
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STAR OF THE WEEK 

SIENNA 

For improving her focus and  

offering contributions in lessons. 


